
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/21/2014 12:51:38 PM
Subject: Rep. Rivers Conversation

Katherine,

I spoke with Rep. Rivers today and he was concerned about two scheduling requests he submitted. The first request
was for a radio station interview on a show that is hosted by a friend of Rep. Rivers who is very involved in the
Republican party. He stated that this request has been outstanding for over a year at this point. I explained to him
that it was on the campaign staff's radar and that I would follow up with them on the status of the request. The
second request was for a GOP breakfast in Berkeley County scheduled for November. Rep. Rivers received a response 
that the event was scheduled too far out and to wait closer to the event. He learned recently that Governor Haley will 
be attending a GOP event with Governor Christie in October, so he wondered why would he be told that his event
was too far out to be scheduled. I told him that I believed that particular event was being organized by campaign
staff. Rep. Rivers commented that it would be very beneficial for Governor Haley to attend this breakfast because it
will be held in between two voting precincts, Goose Creek 1 and Goose Creek 2 that would be beneficial for
campaigning purposes.

I wanted to share with you his concerns, please let me know how you would like for me to respond.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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